
 

 

 
         Date: 14 Dec 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Next term I will be running a Theatre Skills club after school on Wednesdays. 

There is space for up to 30 students only. As spaces are limited, please sign up your child only if :- 

1) Your child is keen to take part in Theatre Skills Club and be in a show. 

2) your child is available every Wednesday until 4pm on the following dates -  

10th, 17th, 24th and 31st January 

7th, 21st and 28th February 

6th, 13th and 20th March 

If you would like to sign up your child, please note that this must be done through 
the Gateway system. Sign ups open on Friday 15th December at 9am. 

The first 30 sign ups will be contacted with more details of the club. 

Later sign ups will be added to a waitlist. 

 

Kind regards, 

Sue Jackson 
(Drama teacher) 

 

 


